
ATTACHMENT A 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors of the County of San Diego 

will consider for adoption an ordinance amending the County of San Diego Administrative 

Code relating to the Public Administrator, Public Guardian, and Public Conservator. The 

proposed amendments distinguish the Office of the Public Conservator from the Office of 

the Public Administrator and Public Guardian. Said Proposed ordinance will be presented 

to the Board of Supervisors for the first reading on September 27, 2022, at which time 

public testimony will be received. 

 

The Board meets at 9:00 a.m., in Room 310, County Administration Center, 1600 Pacific 

Highway, San Diego, California. 

 

Interested persons are encouraged to review the text of the proposed ordinance in detail. A 

certified copy of the full text is posted in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors, Room 402, County Administration Center.  

 

This summary is published pursuant to Government Code Section 25124 and the Board of 

Supervisors’ action on January 2, 1979, authorizing publication. 
 


